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Sent: Thursday, 9 December 2010 12:00 PM
To:  Prostitution Act Review 2010

Dear Sir/Madam,

The queensland law requires all the service providers have valid health certificates.
But none of the sex clinics provide enough and on time bookings for the SPs to get
their health certificates. the main clinic in the city now only take bookings on
mondays and tuesdays. Can this circumstance be improved by any chance?

thanks

yours faithfully

22/12/2010



